County of Los Angeles

Sheriff's Department Headquarters

4700 Ramona Boulevard

Ve Monterey Park, California 91754-2169
Beroy D. Baca, Stersff

May 28, 2010

BULLETIN NUMBER 4
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP)
INMATE TELEPHONE SYSTEM AND SERVICES
BID NUMBER RFP _388-SH
This Bulletin Number 4 is being issued to inform you that the RFP proposal due date
has been postponed to July 2010. The actual proposal due date will be announced at a
later time.
All other Terms and Conditions of this RFP remain in effect.

Should you have any questions, please contact Amy Wang, Contract Analyst,
via e-mail at acwang@lasd.org.

Sincerely,

LEROY D. BACA, SHERIFF

eri L. Wi " Director

Fiscal Administration

A Tradition 0/ Service Since 1850




